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APPLICANT INFORMATION (Please print or type)

Name:

Daytime telephone: Pepperdine Email:
Non-Pepperdine Email:

POSITION DESCRIPTION

The Nootbaar Fellow serves as a mediator and Pepperdine liaison in the high court of Uganda for one year,
beginning in September of 2018. The Fellow is responsible for running a mediation program in one of the
branches of the High Court of Uganda, for maintaining good relationships with the judiciary, and for coordinating
the housing and court placements of summer Global Justice interns in Uganda. He or she will also help coordinate
any other programs or projects that arise between Pepperdine and the judiciary during that year. The Fellow will
be paid a stipend of $40,000 for the year. We will assist the fellow with finding housing. The beginning of the term
will overlap at least one week with the current Fellow for training and cultural orientation.

Requirements: Completed JD, culturally adaptable and flexible, strong academics, international experience,
excellent people skills, strong organizational and communication skills, self-motivated, mediation or ADR
knowledge and experience.

APPLICATION MATERIALS

1) Please provide a one-page resume

2) Please answer the following question

Please describe why you would like to be selected for the Nootbaar Fellow position and why you think that
this experience will further your career aspirations and life goals. (Expected length: 1-2 single-spaced

pages.)
FUNDING NOTE: Academic loans can typically be deferred based on participation in a fellowship. Please consider
other expenses you may have undertaken, including non-academic loans and credit card loans, which one may not

be able to defer. You should contact your loan provider with questions.

Signature: Date:

Please submit your completed application form, resume, and answers to the questions above in a single PDF
document to Jenna DeWalt via email: jenna.dewalt@pepperdine.edu. Applications are due by October 31st. We
will contact you to schedule an interview after October 31st. Interviews will take place in November.



